
Guest Driver Access will be Limited 

 

     Until further notice, guest drivers will be limited to those 

having prior experience driving in member sessions on a hot 

track at the Autobahn Country Club or extensive experience 

driving on a hot track. Those who have no experience at 

Autobahn Country Club will need to be approved by Tony 

Kester prior to arrival. This change in policy does not pertain 

to participation in lunchtime touring.  

     Guest drivers must have extensive knowledge of flags, 

Autobahn passing rules, track etiquette, and basic lapping 

skills. This information is available for review on the 

member website. 

     For the foreseeable future, novice and intermediate 

drivers requiring training to receive a green band will not be 

allowed to drive on track during member sessions. 

     This temporary change in policy is necessary to ensure 

the health and safety of Autobahn members, their guests 

and employees. At such time as the health emergency 

abates, and requirements for masks and social distancing 

are lifted, these restrictions will be eased. 

     Our main focus during these trying times is to 

accommodate members who wish to enjoy their Club in a 

safe manner in accordance with Illinois and CDC guidelines. 

     If you will be hosting a guest driver contact: 

Tony Kester 

219-670-0528 

tonykester@autobahncc.com 
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